Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Warren Powers <wpowers@jordanos.com>
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 9:37 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Highway101/scenic designation

To the Santa Barbara county Board of Supervisors,

| am writing to encourage you to move forward with the designation of Highway 101 along the Gaviota Coast as a scenic
highway. If there is one section of road in this county that warrants this designation, this is it! It seems logical that this
stretch of highway should be designated scenic, given that the section of Highway 1 between Las Cruces and Lompoc
already has this designation. While | agree that this stretch of Highway 1 is very scenic, | would have to say that the
stretch of Highway 101 from Goleta to Las Cruses is even more so.

Please give this beautiful stretch of road the recognition that it deserves!

Respectfully,

Warren Powers
Account Executive
Jordano’s Foodservice
550 S. Patterson Avenue
Santa Barbara, CA 93111
Office: 805-679-7855
Mobile: 805-452-3198
wpowers@jordanos.com
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